

**CORPORATE ASSET MANAGEMENT GROUP MEETING**  
**HELD 9<sup>th</sup> August 2006**

Present:- A Sumbly, P Hurford, J Shilton, M Hulme, G Bicknell, P  
Robinson, P Rankin, N Stevenson, M Williams, R Knott,  
S Thorpe

Apologies:- J Leary, R Hanson, S Morley, K Kendall, M Jones

**ITEM 4**

**AOB**

Alan updated the group re the following:

Contact Centre – the finance members reference group(FMRG) were concerned about entering into a lease prior to funds being secured for the 101 non-emergency number. If the funding did not materialise then the contact centre would be housed in the Ashfield Area Office.

*[ NB These minutes have been redacted. Information unrelated to the Notts Connect Project has not been included. ]*